
2016 MIAC Year in Review. 
We know we keep thinking that it can’t get much better but each year proves us wrong.  We 

have another wonderful year and its not over yet.  The Club just added more activates and fun 

events and puts more excitement and fun into its existing events.  We added a new event at 

Finnegan’s Marin with a Happy Hour get together (see picture above) and a Community Out-

reach where we are going to provide an Irish Dinner to Homeless on November 28th at St. 

Rita’s in Fairfax.  There is new excitement and enthusiasm and we look forward to making 

2017 even better.   

OUR 2016 CALENDAR INCLUDED:  

 ST. PATRICK’S POTLUCK PARTY, ST. ISABELLA, MARCH* 

 SAN RAFAEL PACIFICS GAME, ALBERTS PARK, JULY* 

 MIAC SCHOOLARSHIP DINNER, THE CLUB, MAY* 

 MUSIC IN THE PARK PICNIC, MARINWOOD PARK,  JUNE*  

 FINNEGAN’S MARIN HAPPY HOUR, NOVATO, OCTOBER* 

 R. E. S. T. FEED THE HOMELESS PROGRAM, ST. RITA’S IN FAIRFAX, NOVEMBER* 

 MIAC MEMORIAL MASS AND BREAKFAST, ST. CECILIA, NOVEMBER* 

 MIAC CHRISTMAS PARTY,  THE CLUB, DECEMBER* 

*EVENT PLANNED FOR 2017 
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MIAC SCHOLARSHIPS 

Remember, applications for 2017 
MIAC Scholarships are due by March 
17th.  Applications are available on 
our website, which is listed below.  
All high school seniors entering col-
lege and returning college students 
are eligible.  Scholarships are avail-
able to relatives of MIAC Members.. 
MIAC scholarships can be received 
multiple years.   

MIAC Dues 
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Your 2016 –2017 MIAC Dues are 
now due.  The dues are now $25 
for an individual and $40 for a fam-
ily.  Payments can be made at ei-
ther the Christmas Party or St. Pat-
rick’s potluck or sending a check to 
our PO Box below. Thank you for 
your continued support of our Club.   

MARIN IRISH AMERICAN CLUB 

POST OFF BOX 6025 

San Rafael, CA 94903 

www:marinishamericanclub.com  

marinirishamericanclub.com


What a great time we had in 2016. 

We are looking for some new folks o 

help us plan and coordinate our 

events.  We have some fun Board 

meetings and really do a lot of plan 

some meaningful events each year 

for the Club.  Consider coming to 

one of our meetings and get in-

volved.  You will be happy you did.   .  

 

We need your help on the 

MIAC Board 

MIAC Scholarships may be 

a good option as part of 

your estate.   

MIAC Scholarship fund would make 

a very suitable place for a part of 

your estate  We have helped our 

members family offset the high cost 

of college and your donation will 

only enhance our ability to do more.  

Consider this as part of your estate 

and we can dedicate a MIAC Scholar-

ship in your name, if you like.   

2016 MIAC BOARD  

Rose Feeney, President  
*********  

Jack Hayes, Vice President 

Bobbie Danz, Treasurer  

Tom Egan, Sect/Editor  

Mary McCaffrey, Corr.-Sect.  

Pat McEntee, Member—Scholarships 

Madeline Egan, Membership  

Judith Cassidy, Member  

Mary Ann Ralsten, Member 

Winnie Coleman, Member  

Fr. Cyril O’Sullivan, Moderator  

 

WWW.MARINIRISHAMERICANCLUB.COM 

MEMORIAL MASS  

The annual MIAC Memorial 
Mass is once again being 
hosted at St. Cecilia’s Parish 
in Lagunitas.  Fr. Cyril will 
preside over the Mass at 10 
AM on Friday, November 
11th.  An rish breakfast will 
follow in the Parish Center 
around 10:45.  Click here for 
more information.   

MIAC FEEDS HOMELESS 

On Monday, November 28th 
a group of Club members will 
visit St. Rita’s Parish Center in 
Fairfax to feed 20 homeless 
men as part of the Marin 
County R.E.S.T program.  An 
Irish dinner and Irish music 
will lift spirits that evening.  
Thanks to Rosie, our presi-
dent, we will be incorporat-
ing more Community Service 
efforts as part of Club activi-
ties.   

MIAC CHRISTMAS PARTY 

Join us again at the Club at 
McInnis for another wonder-

ful MIAC Event.  Individual 
invitations are being sent to 
all Club members.  You can 

also contact Rosie:  
rose.feeney@comcast.net 

for more information.  

SEE’S CANDIES.   

Our annual MIAC Fundraiser 
for See’s Candies in now in 
progress.  Please help raise 
funds for MIAC Scholarships 
through the purchase of your 
Holiday Candy through the 
MIAC.  Click here for more 
information on this program.  

MEMBERSHIP FLYER 

A new membership flyer has 
been developed to help re-
cruiting new members.  You 
can find this new flyer on the 
website or email:              
MADELINE@LUCASVALLEY.NET 

for copies.  Click for printable 
version of flyer.   

http://marinirishamericanclub.com/miac__flyer_for_memorial_mass_2015_1.pdf
http://marinirishamericanclub.com/miac__flyer_for_memorial_mass_2015_1.pdf
mailto:rose.feeney@comcast.net?subject=Christmas%20Party
http://marinirishamericanclub.com/marin_irish_american_club_008.htm
http://marinirishamericanclub.com/marin_irish_american_club_008.htm
mailto:madeline@lucasvalley.net
http://marinirishamericanclub.com/2016_tri-fold_brochure.pub-two.pdf
http://marinirishamericanclub.com/2016_tri-fold_brochure.pub-two.pdf


Some pictures from MIAC Events:   
 



MIAC Members Having Fun 



More pictures from 

2016 Pacific’s game:   

 



2016 as a MIAC Member 
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